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American English will bring the Beatles back to life when it performs during 
the very last Music in the Plaza concert of the season from 7 to 10 p.m. 
Saturday, Sept. 21 in Zabrocki Plaza, 17375 S. Oak Park Ave., Tinley Park. 
  
From “Twist and Shout” to “Let it Be,” American English performs songs 
covering the entire career of the Beatles from 1963 to 1970. With precise 
attention to every musical detail, along with costume changes, vintage 
instruments and special effects, American English magically creates a tribute 
to the Beatles that you won’t soon forget! 
  
Siam Marina will sell pop, water, beer and wine as well various rolls, chicken 
satay, lemon grass beef, fried rice, and sesame chicken. Kernel Sweetooth 
will sell popcorn, snow cones and other sweets. 
  
While the Village loves its furry friends, please leave them in the peace and 
quiet of your home, as animals will not be allowed in the Music in the Plaza 
event. 
  
Visit the Village’s Special Events page for more information. 


